
IMPORTANT: New RRECS Activity Scans Delayed 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, the implementation of RRECS Activity Scans for all 

rural carriers has been delayed until February 26, 2022. Training is to begin in the local 

offices on February 23, 2022. The NRLCA will provide our version of the training 

material later this week via this website. Rural carriers will still have 2 full weeks to 

acclimate to the new MDD entries before data collection goes live on March 12, 2022. 

Payment for the additional scans will be made via Form 8127 for regular carriers and 

Form 1314 for leave replacements until the March 12 implementation. A base-hour 

change will be made to account for performing the new activity scans effective March 

12, 2022. 

Visit the National Website for more information? https://www.nrlca.org/News/1417 

 

https://www.nrlca.org/News/1417

